
VILLAGE OF HOMEWOOD 
 

 
 
BOARD AGENDA MEMORANDUM        DATE OF MEETING:      April 26, 2022 
 
To:  Village President and Board of Trustees 
 
Through:  Napoleon Haney, Village Manager  
 
From: Dennis Bubenik, Director of Finance 
 
Topic: Renewal of Scavenger and Limited Scavenger Licenses 
 
 
PURPOSE 
The Municipal Code requires the Board of Trustees approve the annual renewal of business licenses 
issued to scavenger companies.  To renew a license, a scavenger must provide an affidavit to the 
Village stating that the information submitted with the original application is unchanged or if it has 
changed, the updated information must be provided.   
 
PROCESS 
The renewing license holders for Limited Scavenger licenses (roll-off dumpsters only) are: 
 

 Midway Building Supply, 16850 State St., South Holland, IL 

 Tri-State Disposal, 13903 S. Ashland, Riverdale, IL 

 Total Disposal, 100 Blaine St., Gary, IN 
 
The renewing license holders for Scavenger licenses include: 
 

 Homewood Disposal, 1501 – 175th, Homewood, IL 

 Allied Waste Transportation Inc., 66 E. 24th, Chicago Heights, IL 

 Waste Management, Inc., 700 E. Butterfield Road, 4th Floor, Lombard, IL 
 
OUTCOME 
The Municipal Code provides that the Board may ask for additional facts about each license or 
hold a hearing.   
   
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 Funding Source: N/A 
 Budgeted Amount: N/A 
 Cost: N/A 
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LEGAL REVIEW 
Not required 
 
RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION 
Approve the renewal of the attached Scavenger and Limited Scavenger license holders. 
 
ATTACHMENT(S) 
Renewal applications 
 


